
July 2020 Recalls
***This is an important bulletin, please read

through it completely***

---------------------------------------

Attached is the most recent bulletin from
the Component regarding recall notices
for the July 2020 that we expect to be
issued shortly by the company.

We apologise if you are receiving this
information twice, but we want to ensure
that everyone is receiving the information
as we receive it.

Click here to download the latest Component bulletin

We look forward to a time when we can see
everyone back at work, in the mean time we

are reassured by this positive first step.

----------------------------------------

We continue to work hard on your behalf here at the Local

office during these difficult times. Thank you to all who have

sent us their well wishes, please continue to follow the local

and component bulletins and reach out when you need

assistance.

Wishing you good health in these difficult times,
The Local4092 team

Denis Montpetit
President, Local 4092

www.local4092.ca

Contact Information

Tel: (1) (905) 676-4293

Fax: (1) (905) 676-4763

Email: office@local4092.ca

Office Hours

Monday - Friday

9:00 to 17:00
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